Oliver Hoban

From: jane donaldson

Sent: 26 June 2025 08:56

To: Development Control

Subject: Ref 4/25/2201/TPO 1 Seacroft Drive

CAUTION: External email, think before you click! Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk

Thank you forwarding this application to St Bees Parish Council for comment. The Parish Council discussed this at its meeting last week. These trees are a significant feature of the landscape in the centre of the village. The Parish Council's view is that work should only be carried out where it is necessary for the health of the trees or to prevent danger to people or property. We trust that you will take advice from your arborist on the proposed work to lift and thin out the crown of these trees.

Jane Donaldson

Clerk to St Bees Parish Council